
 
 

Re: Welcome to the Whakamaru School 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 

We welcome you and your whanau to our Whakamaru School community. We look forward to 

getting to know you, your child and whanau. 
 

In the enrolment pack, you will be given the ​Schools Prospectus ​that is full of information about the 

school, as well as some forms that we require every parent/caregiver of child/ren in the school to fill 

out and sign. Please ensure you fill the below forms out with your child and return them as soon as 

possible.  
 

Enrolment (blue) form - ​This has your family's address, birth certificate etc. New entrant please 

provide your child's birth certificate or passport and immunisation certificate. Please ensure you add 

any medical information no matter how small it maybe, also please add any food allergies or 

restrictions your child has. 
 

Field Trips, change of address, permission and newsletter form (yearly) - ​To be completed by every 

family and signed by parent / caregiver. The signed form gives the student permission to go on school 

field trips, address changes, opting in to Bible in School and how you would like to receive our school 

newsletter.  
 

Student Computer/Tablet and Internet Use Agreement​ ​(yearly)​-  students understand their 

responsibilities when  using ICT at school. This form must be read and signed by every student. 
 

Bus Code of Conduct  (yearly) - ​Every child at Whakamaru School during the school year will possibly 

travel on a bus, either daily to and from school or to an event or show for example: technology (year 

7-8s),  Pinelands events etc. This form will ensure that your child understands the rules for travelling 

on the bus. 
 

Waikato District Health board permission form - ​This gives permission for the public health nurse to 

share immunisation status with us. 

 

Community oral health service form - ​ this form gives information to the Lakes District Health board 

and ensures your child receives professional dental care and advice by the dental therapist.  
 

Thank you very much for your cooperation and we look forward to working with you and 

your child/ren on their educational journey. 

 

Nga mihi nui 

 
James White 

PRINCIPAL 


